
 

WITTON CHURCH WALK’S MACMILLAN 
COFFEE MORNING 

~ Friday 25th September 2020 ~ 

 

This year, due to social distancing guidelines, we are hosting 
a coffee morning with a difference. 

 
Unfortunately, we are unable to include our school 

community in this event this year ~ but we will still be raising 
money for Macmillan by having our own ‘bubble’ coffee 

mornings.  
 

These will take place in class and all cakes and biscuits, 
bought and sealed, will be donated by the staff. We would 
ask that you make a donation in the buckets located by the 

school gates when dropping off your child. 
 

We are also ‘GOING GREEN’ for Macmillan. Children can 
come dressed in green and bring a donation. 

 
Suggested donations: £1 to Go Green, 50p for a cake. 

 
Thank you for your continued support for this very worthy 

cause. 


